
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

TO:  FLEDC Members 

 

FROM:  Doreen Jensen, Administrative Assistant 

 

RE:  Meeting Announcement 

 

DATE:  April 7, 2020 

 

 

Because of the Novel Coronavirus (COVID-19) Emergency and State and Federal bans on large meetings 

or gatherings and pursuant to Governor Cuomo’s Executive Order 220.1 issued on March 12, 2020 

suspending the Open Meetings Law, the Finger Lakes Economic Development Center’s (the “Agency”) 

Board Meeting scheduled for April 15, 2020 will be held electronically via conference and/or video call 

instead of a public meeting open for the public to attend in person. The electronically via conference 

and/or video call will begin at 8:10 A.M.  Members of the public may view the Board Meeting by 

watching the live streaming of the meeting at www.fingerlakesedc.com. Minutes of the Board Meeting 

will be transcribed and posted on the Agency’s website. 

 

CC:  Chronicle Express 

        Dundee Observer 

        WFLR 

        WYLF 

         Finger Lakes Times 

http://www.fingerlakesedc.com/

